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WHAT ARE WE LEARNING? 
Year 1 

Spring  Term 

Our Topic is: ‘Travelling around the world’ 
We will be looking at the UK and countries around the world. Please 

look at the key vocabulary children will be learning this term. 

 
 

Our PE times are:  
Tuesday mornings-Please ensure children come in dressed for PE to 

school with their school uniform in their bags to change in to later.  
For P.E. they will need a Curwen PE T-shirt, dark jogging bottoms or shorts and 

trainers.  
 

Our Trips and Visitors This Term:  

City airport - 6.3.24 1I/1L   

City airport-8.3.24 1K/1W 

Please visit our Curwen Primary School website for updates about 

any upcoming trips or changes. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Other Useful Information: 

Parents evening: 6th and 7th February 

Art Gallery-Big Outcome: 22.2.24 

International Mother Language Week 19th -23 February 

International Week:18th to 22th of March 2024 

End of term is: 28th March 2024 1PM finish  

If you wish to speak to any of the year 1 team please make an appointment 

either by speaking to your child’s teacher after school or contacting the office 

via studybugs. We hope your child has a great term! 

From Mrs.Khan, Ms. Lam, Miss. Woods, Miss. Islam 

Ms Barber, Mrs. Clarisse, Miss. Mogaji, Miss. Paula, Miss. Aisha 

C P S 

Atlas Road, London, E13 0AG  Tel: 020 8472 0290   Fax: 020 8503 5183  Email : info@curwen.newham.sch.uk 

 

Homework and Reading: 
Homework will be uploaded on to Google classroom on Fridays and MUST be completed 

by Wednesday of the following week. 10 - 20 minutes reading should be completed at 

least 5 times a week. Reading books, library books and reading records should be kept 

inside your child’s bag and brought to school each day. Children will change their library 

book every two weeks but please bring it each day in case they read at other times.  

mailto:info@curwen.newham.sch.uk

